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     IN STARTING THE 26TH YEAR OF RUFOS IT SHOWS THE DEDICATION WE HAVE OF KNOWING THAT UFOs EXIST
AND IN SHARING THE INFORMATION WITH THE INTERESTED PUBLIC.

     THE INTERNATIONAL UFO CONGRESS IS SCHEDULED NEAR PHOENIX, ARIZONA FROM FEBRUARY 12 T0 16, 
2014.  20 SPEAKERS WILL BE THERE.  IT IS AN OPEN MINDS PRODUCTION.

     SOME UFO SIGHTINGS ARE BEING REPORTED THAT ARE ACTUALLY DRONES.

     JAN HARZAN, DIRECTOR OF MUFON, KNOWS THAT THERE ARE INCREDIBLE UFO STORIES OUT THERE WITH 
PEOPLE JUST DYING TO TELL US IF WE ARE WILLING TO LISTEN.  THE DIRECTOR OF RUFOS TOTALLY AGREES 
WITH THIS.

     STANTON FRIEDMAN STATED THAT FOR AN UNKNOWN TO BE LISTED FOR BLUE BOOK SPECIAL REPORT 14, 
ALL FOUR SCIENTISTS HAD TO AGREE THE SIGHTING HAD TO BE LISTED AS AN UNKNOWN.  A MOVIE MAY 
SOON BE MADE ABOUT THIS REPORT, AS THERE WERE MANY UNKNOWNS LISTED.  SPECIAL REPORT 14 WAS 
DONE AT BATTELLE MEMORIAL IN COLUMBUS, OHIO FOR THE AIR FORCE MANY YEARS AGO.

     STANTON ALSO SAID THAT HE TOLD DR. J. ALLEN HYNEK, FORMER CONSULTANT TO PROJECT BLUE BOOK, 
THAT “REPORTS OF UFOs WHICH COULD AFFECT NATIONAL SECURITY WERE NOT PART OF THE BLUE BOOK 
SYSTEM.”  “I WAS A PATSY”, HYNEK STATED CORRECTLY. 

     ROBERT HASTINGS STATES THAT AFTER RESEARCHING THE UFO “PHENOMENON” FOR 40 YEARS, HE MUST 
CONCLUDE THAT THE TECHNOLOGY INVOLVED IS SO ADVANCED THAT A HUMAN ORIGIN FOR IT CAN BE 
AUTOMATICALLY RULED-OUT IN ALMOST EVERY BONA FIDE SIGHTING CASE.  THE RADAR DATA ALONE 
SUBSTANTIATES THIS.  

     HASTINGS ALSO SAID THAT WHILE THE OFFICIAL DISCLOSURE ABOUT OUR VISITORS’ EXISTENCE AND 
PRESENCE HERE MUST BE HANDLED WITH GREAT CARE AND CONSIDERATION, IT IS NEVERTHELESS ADVISABLE 
AND INEVITABLE.  THE BASIC QUESTION IS WHETHER A SECRET AS IMPORTANT AS ALIEN VISITATION SHOULD 
CONTINUE TO BE HIDDEN FROM THE PUBLIC, DECADE AFTER DECADE.

     MANY MORE OF THE PUBLIC AROUND THE WORLD ARE STARTING TO BELIEVE THAT WE ARE NOT THE ONLY 
INTELLIGENCE IN THE UNIVERSE.

     JUST RECENTLY STEPHEN BASSETT, UFO LOBBYIST IN WASHINGTON D.C., SENT SEVERAL HUNDREDS OF 
DVDS ABOUT THE CITIZEN HEARING ON DISCLOSURE FOR UFOs TO THE U.S. CONGRESS.


